
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Georgetown Swimming Pool Closure  

 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise Georgetown 

Swimming Pool will be closed to the public on the following 
dates due to the Georgetown State School’s swimming 

program. 
 

Swimming Training 
- Monday, 17th of February   9:00am – 3:00pm  
- Tuesday, 18th of February   9:00am – 3:00pm 
- Wednesday, 19th of February   9:00am – 3:00pm   
- Thursday, 20th of February   9:00am – 3:00pm 
- Friday, 21st of February   9:00am – 3:00pm    

Swimming Carnival  
- Friday, 28th of February   9:00am – 3:00pm 

 
 

Should you have any queries in respect to this matter 
please contact Council on (07) 4079 9090.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Mark Watt 
Etheridge Shire Council 


